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    Beta Sigma Phi will sponsor the 30th annual Little Miss & Master of Washington County
contest on Friday, April 9 at 7 p.m. at the Salem Middle School.
      The doors will open at 5:30 p.m. for photographs. Any boy or girl age 4-6 (age cutoff date in
June 1) who resides in Washington County is eligible to enter.
      Prizes will be awarded to all contestants. Each contestant will receive a gift packet, coupons
and an individual award. A grand prize $50 gift card will be awarded to two winners.
          Each contestant will be required to pay a $20 entry fee, which includes one admission
ticket. Contestants may be sponsored by the parent or by a business. Entries will not be
accepted after April 2.
      Make checks payable to Beta Sigma Phi and mail checks and entry form to Janet Hoke, 400
N. Water St., Salem, IN 47167. For more information, please call 883-1236.
      Winners will participate in the Washington County Fair Parade and Queen Contest in July.
No relatives of Beta Sigma Phi can participate. This is Beta Sigma Phi's annual fundraiser for
local charities. Entries will be accepted at the door but names will not be printed in the event
program.
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